
                                         

 

     

 March 13, 2025 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, C/1, Block G, 
Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (East) 
Mumbai – 400 051 
NSE Symbol: TEJASNET 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
P J Towers, Dalal Street, 
Fort, Mumbai – 400 001 
BSE Scrip Code: 540595 

 Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure 
Requirements) Regulations, 2015 

 
We would like to inform you that Tejas Networks Limited (‘the Company’) has on                                           
March 12, 2025, received an amount of Rs.123.45 Crores from the Ministry of 
Communications, Department of Telecommunications - New Delhi, towards incentive for the 
financial year 2023-24 under the PLI (Production Linked Incentive) Scheme for Telecom 
and Networking Products. 

This is for your kind information and record. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
For Tejas Networks Limited 

   
 
 
 

 N R Ravikrishnan 
 General Counsel, Chief Compliance Officer  
 & Company Secretary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


		2025-03-13T17:18:01+0530
	RANGACHARI RAVIKRISHNAN




